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ON THE MOVE |

June 26, 2024
Dear Neighbor:

On Wednesday, July 3, 2024, the Village of Sturtevant will hold its annual fireworks
display. The fireworks are scheduled to begin at dusk that evening. As you know from
past years, this event brings increased motorized and pedestrian traffic on Charles Street
into Firemans Park.

Due to the increased pedestrian traffic in the park area and on the street, we will close
Charles Street to all vehicle traffic at 8 p.m. that night.

No vehicular traffic will be allowed onto Charles Street after 8 PM until the conclusion of
the fireworks display. If, after 8 PM, should an emergency exist where you need to exit
your business and leave onto Charles Street, please contact our dispatch center at
262-886-2300, and we will have an emergency vehicle respond and escort you on Charles
Street to exit.

If you are having social events at your business or have deliveries on July 3™, please let
all affected parties know that entry to Charles Street must be made before 8 PM or after
the fireworks display. If you should have questions, please contact Captain Tim O’Neill
at (262) 886-7230. We thank you for your support in making everyone safe during the
holiday celebration.

Sincerely,

Chief Sean M. Marschke
Sturtevant Police Department




